From: ramsar

Subject: End duck shooting in Victoria

Date: Tuesday, 26 November 2019 4:06:23 PM

Dear Committee

I'm very happy to take this opportunity voice my strong opposition to duck shooting.

Victoria considers itself a progressive and forward thinking state (and we are in many ways) but still the barbaric 'sport' of duck shooting continues in Victoria when it has been banned in WA, NSW and Queensland, and was never permitted in the ACT.

The shooting of native birds for fun is simply not okay. Up to one quarter of birds that are shot fly away wounded, and will go on to either suffer painful deaths or survive with enduring injuries including shotgun pellets embedded in their bodies.

Please do what you can to stop this cruel and embarrassing practice.

Yours sincerely, Nichola Carberry

This email was sent by nichola carberry via Do Gooder, a website that allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do, however nichola provided an email address which we included in the REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to nichola carberry

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co
To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html